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Key Health Worker Accommodation Upgrade 

As part of the next key milestone in the Goulburn Hospital and Health Service Redevelopment we are 
upgrading and expanding our Key Health Worker Accommodation (KHWA) to meet the needs of our growing 
health service.  

As of 26 February 2018 the current on-site staff and motel accommodation will be replaced with new shared 
housing and unit rental accommodation of the highest quality. 

This exciting milestone in the Goulburn Hospital and Health Service redevelopment offers our Key Health 
Workers a fit-for-purpose home away from home in order to attract and retain quality staff in Goulburn.  

All accommodation options are located within 5kms of the Goulburn Base Hospital, with the new furnishings, 
fixtures and appliances all sourced locally.  

A meeting was held to inform Key Health Workers with the upgrade very well received. 

Our new KHWA demonstrates Goulburn’s commitment to the value it places on staff with the standard of 
accommodation chosen.  

A pictorial history of Lady Grose Home will be recorded.  

KHWA Information Pack 

All hospital staff including doctors, nurses, allied health, administration and support staff will benefit from the 

updated accommodation. A Welcome/Information pack will be provided to those immediately involved, 

including detailed information on accommodation transition and terms and conditions of use.  

For more information regarding Key Health Worker Accommodation please contact Liz Clarke on  
02 4824 1804.  
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